

08 April 2014

Col. Shaul Arieli ECF 7 Hashalom Road Tel Aviv 6789207 Matthew Gould MBE HM Ambassador 192 HaYarkon Tel Aviv 63405

Tel: (972) (0)3 725 1244 Fax: (972) (0)3 725 1203 http://ukinisrael.fco.gov.uk www.fco.gov.uk

Dear Snaul,

I am writing to thank you for talking to our Middle East Peace Process conference last week, and for giving them a concrete sense of what future borders would look like.

All the participants found what you had to say both interesting and hugely helpful in building our understanding of the Israel/Palestinian issue. Your tour helped the participants to visualise the link between settlement construction and borders.

While the process was in crisis around us, your analysis helped to put developments in a richer context.

I genuinely believe that thanks to the course our system now has a more sophisticated understanding of the historical, political, geographical and religious aspects of the conflict. I am grateful for your role in it.

Very best wishes,

Matthew Gould HM AMBASSADOR

Valerie R. Wayne

april 1,2014

Dear Shawl,
The quickly Dearred other works
reverse by your peers, and other modring
we saw for ourselves why you are so
crespected. That you for the comprehensive
and hones presentation of your excellent
curit, where all benefitting from your long
experience, and we're a patalish.
Rest, Walence